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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 30, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CAVANAUGH 

FROM: JIM CONNOR~(: 

The President gave the attached calling card from the Governor 
of Puerto Rico to Dorothy Downton to see that it is properly 
handled. 

He said to thank the Governor for his "hospitality, flowers and 
fruit". He requested that this be coordinated by you. 

Will you please arrange for an appropriate letter to the Governor 
and return to this office for signature. 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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June 30 

Trudy, 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

The President gave me this name 
card from the Governor of Puerto 
Rico. 

He said to thank the Governor for 
his "hospitality, flowers, and 
fruit." 

He also said to check with Jim 
Cavanaugh on the version. 

Will you please pass along to 
appropriate person. 

Dorothy D. 
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